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NOTIFICATION  

 

 It is notified for all concern that the extended 2
nd

 DPG round counselling for 

allotment of (Degree/Diploma) seats under 50% Delhi University Quota scheduled to 

be held on 30.07.2013 has been postponed.  

 

The next date to conduct 2
nd

 DPG counselling depends upon the on-going court 

case before the Hon’ble Supreme Court in Writ Petition (Civil) no. 433 of 2013 

notified by the DGHS, Govt. of India on website www.mcc.nic.in dated 22.07.2013. 

 

The concern candidates are requested to visit the faculty website 

www.fmsc.ac.in regularly or contact in the office of Deputy Registrar, Faculty of 

Medical Sciences, 06
th

 Floor, VPCI Building, University of Delhi, Delhi – 110007, 

for further details.  

 

             -Sd- 
        

                            (H. H. Baa)      

                 Deputy Registrar (Medical) 

          E-mail:- henrybaa@yahoo.com  
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